
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2023 9:44:38 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

12/10/2023

MS Caroline Hamilton Smith
44  j Tiarri Avenue AVE
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

Whilst I am not against the development I am totally against the entrance being on Myoora
Road. This road is very busy with the various businesses plus 2 schools and now a hospital.
The current entrance is on Mona Vale Road and is much better suited as an entrance and
exit.




